
Is your child going to be on leave at the 
beginning of the 2021 school year? 

Girraween Public School 
Bando Road, Girraween, NSW, 2145. 

9631 3650 - 9631 9632 (Phone); girraween-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

If your child will be returning to school later than the scheduled start date  
of Friday 29 January 2020 (Years 1 – 6) we must have written advice about 
the date of return before 10 st December 2020 . Please Complete the below 
information and return it to the office. 

 
 

If more than 5 school days will be missed, then an Application for Extended 
Leave must be completed. 

 
 

Student Name:   _   
 
 
 

Class in 2019:    
 
 
 

Returning date in 2020:    
 
 
 

Parent’s Name:    
 
 
 

Parent’s Signature:    
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	Student Name:   _

